
Voter Assistance Hotline 

Have questions about the upcoming election? 
Our team of Customer Service Agents are ready 
to assist! 

Our Voter Assistance Hotline went live on 
Monday, September 16. It is available Monday 
through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Voters who have 
questions can contact us directly by: 

• Calling at 714-567-7600 or 888-OCVOTES 

• Emailing us at ocvoter@ocvote.gov  

• Using our online Chat application 
at ocvote.gov/about  

When four-day Vote Centers open on Saturday, October 26, the hours of operation for our 
Voter Assistance Hotline will expand to cover weekend support from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. on 
Saturday and Sunday. 

Beginning Saturday, November 2, the hotline will be available daily 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. On 
Election Day, our Voter Assistance Hotline will be open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
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